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Information circular*

To: All participants enrolled in the health and life insurance plans administered by
United Nations Headquarters in New York

From: The Controller

Subject: United Nations health and life insurance Internet site

1. I am pleased to announce the introduction of the Internet site of the United
Nations Insurance Service at Headquarters in New York. The site provides detailed
information and forms relating to the health and life insurance programmes available
to all eligible participants.

2. The address of the Internet site is www.un.org/insurance.

3. Please utilize the above site for any queries you may have with regard to the
following health and life insurance plans: Aetna PPO, Blue Cross PPO, HIP HMO,
Cigna Dental PPO, Van Breda and the Aetna life insurance programme.

4. The site will be continually expanded and updated to provide timely
information to participants enrolled in the above health and life insurance
programmes administered by United Nations Headquarters in New York.

* The present circular will be in effect until further notice.


